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Laurel Canyon Blvd Reopening Update 
 
Los Angeles, CA (Feb 10, 2017) - The City of Los Angeles Departments of Public Works and Transportation will 
be preparing Laurel Canyon Blvd to be reopened in both directions late Saturday afternoon, weather 
permitting. Beginning at 6:00 AM on Saturday, February 11th, Laurel Canyon Blvd. will be closed Southbound 
at Mulholland Dr. to Kirkwood Dr. except for local vehicle access only and, Southbound from Kirkwood Dr. to 
Gould Ave. for all vehicles.  Little Laurel Canyon will remain open for Northbound traffic only.   
 
In order to reopen Laurel Canyon Blvd in both directions, K-railing will be moved curbside Saturday morning, 
followed by street surface grinding and finally, thermoplastic road striping applied providing the street is 
dry.  If striping cannot be applied Saturday, crews will return on Sunday morning to complete the work and 
reopen Laurel Canyon Blvd later that day. 
 
City officials thank residents, businesses, and people who travel on Laurel Canyon Blvd for their patience 
during the mudslides and inclement weather.  Visit the Emergency Management Department website 
(http://www.emergency.lacity.org/laurelcanyonclosure) for the latest updates and any posted closure 
information. 
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